
Friday 6th October 2023 

Bankside Primary School Weekly Newsletter  

Learning Cog focus—Collaboration 

The children that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive the 
award in our assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our winners this week in Rainbow, Orange, Yellow and Green    
Bases! 

Next week’s value—resilience! 

Stay tuned to see who the   winners  will be in Rainbow,  Blue, Indigo and 

Violet Bases! 



 

 

Autumn weather reminder! 

Please ensure your child wears a suitable coat to school 
as the weather starts to turn wetter and colder. 

 

Reminder: Timings of school day  

Morning gates open at 8.30am (school starts at 8.45am)  

 

 

Afternoon gates open at 3.15pm (gate closes at 3.30pm) 

 

 

 

Nursery children have 
been learning and 

naming colours. They 
have been putting the 

colour names into   
sentences and taking 

part in lots of        
colourful activities.  

  

Learning in Rainbow Minis 

 

We have been   enjoying books in Rainbow 
Minis! We have been using our school    

library to share stories with each other 
and our families.  

 



 

Reading at home! 

Please ensure that your child is reading     
regularly at home. Regular reading at home  
allows your child to build on what they have 

learnt at school and encourages their          
enjoyment of books.  

Learning in Red Base 

We have had a great start to our school journey in Red Base! We can’t believe 
that the children have been in school for only a short time as they are happy, 

confident learners that are developing great friendships with their          
classmates. We are really proud of all the pupils in Red Base! 

 

 

 

 



A huge thank you to all the staff that helped organise and run our Bankside 
Sports Day on Thursday 28th and Friday 29th September. It was great to 

see our pupils so active and having fun as a whole school community. A special 
mention must go to Ms Morgan for organising the day and ensuring that it ran 

smoothly! 

  

 

 

 

Look at these pupils   
giving their Bankside 

Best to the activities at 
Sports Day!  

 

 

 



Ms Walker held an exciting family morning exploring the story “We are Going on a Bear Hunt”. The talking table that she    

created helped children to explore the story using a sensory approach . It was a really exciting session! 

 

 

 

 


